
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSFLASH: 

 

 

ILLINOIS CIVIL UNIONS 

 

 
 

Effective June 1, 2011, the State of Illinois will recognize Civil 

Unions. 

 

 

Our Underwriting guidelines will reflect anyone that is civilly 

united, with accordance to the act, to be given the same rates as 

legally married. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please contact our Underwriting 

Department at 888-663-5443 


